
 

THE TOWNSHIP OF FARADAY 
NOTICE OF PROJECT 

LOWER FARADAY ROAD REHABILITATION 
 
 
The Township of Faraday is planning to rehabilitate Lower Faraday Road south for an 
approximate length of 3.5km during the summer and fall of 2018.  Under the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment the project is designated as a Schedule A+, and this notice has been 
posted as a method of public contact. 
 
The roadway rehabilitation will include the following works: 

 Removal of existing bituminous material and placement of gravel; 

 Minor grade raises and reductions; 

 Intersection and entrance modifications; 

 Culvert replacements. 
 
During construction the roadway will remain open at all times but will be reduced to one lane 
periodically; expect minor delays.  Access to all properties will be provided throughout the 
construction period.  
 
The approximate timeline for the construction of this project is from September 18, 2018 to 
October 31, 2018.   
 
If you are interested in receiving further information on this project, please contact the following 
individual: 
 

Scott Laundry 
Road Superintendent 
Township of Faraday 
29860A Hwy. 28, 
Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0 
Telephone:  613.332.1935 

 
 


